

Issue 7: Monday 14th September 2020

Welcome to last Art @ DNPS Newsletter for term 3! It has been a very busy term, and we have loved seeing all the amazing art work you have been creating!

This week we are excited to announce our Art Competition Winners! It has been a very difficult decision to choose our winners for 2020, and we hope you enjoyed creating your own art masterpieces, even if you may not have won a major prize.

This year we have decided to have 4 prizes for each area, Prep-2, grade 3-4 and grade 5-6. We are also awarding 4 prizes for 3D art! Well done to everyone who entered!

Don't forget that everyone who entered the art competition will receive a participation certificate and a small prize!
All prizes will be handed out in term 4 during week 2. The grade 3-6 students will also be able to collect their prizes at school during week 2, however we will let you know the dates/times at the start of next term.

Don't forget to have a look at the Art
Competition Slideshow!
Enjoy the last week of term, and we hope
that you have a safe and relaxing school
holiday!

Sending virtual hugs,
Miss Hubert , Mrs Mansbridge
& Mrs Saunders



3D Art Prizes

1st

Hannah 3B & Aminah 6D



2nd

Danish PA



3rd

JANIYA 3A



4th

Tuyen PA



Grade

1st



aevis 2V

3rd 2nd



Aliza 1LH



Sathush PO Joshitha 1LH







1st 2nd



Nadinsa 4P Lydia 4P

3rd (





Oneesha 3V Adina 4DW

Grade 5-6

5L



2nd

Amjed



3rd 4th



Kavya 5G



Joshua 6K